
Inspection of Examination Records 

Date for Inspection from 2.3.2022: 

The inspection of examination records for the international law part is taking place online 
via Moodle. You will be able to access the course via Moodle in the next few days and 
can inspect the grading of your exam. 

Questions regarding the ‘FÜM I’ from 2.3.2022: 

If there are urgent questions regarding the international law part please contact: 

nina.oellinger@univie.ac.at 
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